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First name: Daphne

Last name: Herway

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Payette National Forest,

I am currently a student at BSU I am expressing my positive support of the Stibnite Gold Project.  I use Idaho's

outdoors and am impressed by how Perpetua Resources is committing to cleaning up an area that is in

desperate need of help.  It is my generation that will be using Idaho's backcountry in 30 years and I am pleased

to see that Perpetua is going to improve the area, create additional fish habitat and continue recreational access.

 

Our country also needs a secure, domestic source of the mineral antimony for the national defense industry.  My

future is also dependent on our nation to build its own domestic mineral supply and I fully support the Stibnite

Gold Project leading the way to critical mineral independence.

 

Sincerely,

Daphne Herway

 


